
 

                                                     

                            Aidbhint- Nollaig 2019 

Bhí Tionól Aidbhinte speisialta againn sa halla inné-  Rinne Coiste na nDaltaí cuid 
mhór oibre ag cur an ócáid seo ar fáil dúinn.  Special thanks to our Student 
Council who organised yesterday’s Advent Service in the hall, where the first 
candle, HOPE, was lit. 

      

Tá na ranganna ceoil  réidh anois go dtí i niaidh na Nollag. Music classes are 
finished now until the New Year. A recital for those doing after school Music will 
be held in the school hall on Friday at 1pm. Children are reminded to bring 
instruments in that day for a practice with Aileen and Eva. 

Reminder to parents and guardians: 

It’s best to keep school free from party invitations and Christmas card- giving, as so often  
some children are left out. 

There is no need to buy presents for teachers- Your support and co-operation are more 
than enough. Go raibh maith agaibh uilig. 

Thanks to R4 who are organising the Crumlin Hospital  Jumper Day on 20th December. 
ANY jumper /no uniform will do! 

*****AGAIN WE REMIND THOSE DRIVING CHILDREN TO SCHOOL TO PARK SAFELY- This 

way an accident involving a child will be avoided.******** 

      Ranganna Cócaireachta: Last night of Cooking for the Family takes place this evening.   

Gabhaimis buíochas le Manus ar son na ranganna seo a thabhairt don scoil saor in aisce. 



                                           

SCHOOL WEBSITE:    www.scoilfhionain.ie 

Please note that if you are looking at school website 
on your phone,  the MENU is is the top right hand 
corner. This colour will be changed by next week , as 
it is hard to see. The school calendar and newsletters 
are all  under POLICIES. You have to scroll to the 
bottom of this list to see. 

Tráth na gCeist/Quiz Practice is on this week from 3-
3.40pm. Time and day may change in next few 
weeks. 

Tá an scoil ag fáil VEX IQ Robot sa bhliain úr. The 
school has been chosen to receive a VEX IQ robot in 
the New Year. The Coding and Robotics project is 
now underway. 

Fuair 28 páiste ticéidí ar son Gaeilge a labhairt sa 
chlós inné. Gheobhaidh siad coisir speisialta sa halla mar gheall air. 

28 children received an award for speaking  Irish in the playground at lunchtime. 

Thanks to Pauline, Rose, Paul and Tina for organising this. Beidh an cóisir ann 
amárach. Má tá cúpla focal agat, bain úsáid astu! 

Múinteoir Clara is happy to help parents/guardians with Irish homework after 
school on Wednesdays, in the New Year.  Please let us know if you are interested. 

Tá ranganna Gaeilge do thuismitheoirí sa tSeanbhearic anois. Cuir scairt orthu 

ag 9180888. 

There will be an Information evening for parents and guardians on Monday 20th 
January  on Online Awareness  and your child.  It is important to attend. Cuir é  

ar an bhféilire le do thoil! 

Last year we introduced Drug and Alcohol Awareness for our sixth class students. 

We intend to continue with this, as part of our Social Personal and Health 
Education. 

Beidh an lón “buffet” a thrialú sa bhliain úr.  In the New Year, we will trial  

buffet service lunches instead of individual lunches. This has already been tried  in senior 
class.                     GO RAIBH MAITH AGAIBH UILIG. 

Crannchur Nollag/Christmas Draw- 20TH December. Children go home at 12:30 


